HLC Fact of the Day:
“HLC Assurance Argument Has Been Submitted and Locked for Review!”
(October 10, 2017)

It’s official! We submitted our HLC Assurance Argument on October 9 at 3:00 p.m. At that same time,
we submitted three other required documents: a monitoring report on the assessment of student
learning, a multi-campus (Belleville) report, and a federal compliance report. In the coming days, watch
for an announcement granting YOU access to the Assurance Argument so you can be prepared for the
HLC visit in November. Dates and times for informational sessions will be announced soon so that you
can learn more about the Assurance Argument and be ready to meet with our visitors. Stay tuned for
these announcements!

To learn more about accreditation and Lindenwood’s comprehensive evaluation and site visit scheduled
for November 6-7, 2017, and to see the countdown clock to the visit, go to the HLC page on the
Lindenwood website here: http://www.lindenwood.edu/about/higher-learning-commission/.

Past HLC Facts are archived here.

Questions? Contact David Wilson, Associate VP for Institutional Effectiveness,
at DWilson@lindenwood.edu or x4737.
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